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Ms. Billie Messer 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Water & Wastewater Division 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Docket No. 981781-SU; Application for Extension of Service in 
Lee County, Florida to Buccaneer Estates 
Our File No. 16319.29 

Dear Billie: 

Now that the Commission has disposed of the Intervenors' 
Motions for Rehearing, NFMU needs to move forward with billing the 
customers in accordance with the Settlement Agreement which was 
adopted by the Commission. I would suggest that NFMU bill the 
Buccaneer customers each month for two months of usage until they 
get caught up. Thus, the billing schedule would be as follows: 

February - usage for September and October, 1999 
March - usage for November and December, 1999 
April - usage for January and February, 2000 
May - usage for March and April, 2000 

We would expect the first bill to be mailed in mid-February, 
2000. Although NFMU believes that it would have the right under 
the Settlement Agreement to demand payment of the past bills in 
total, we believe this is a fair procedure to utilize. 
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Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please do 
not hesitate to give me a call. 

Very truly yours, 
I 

MSF/brm 

cc: Mr. Tony Reeves 
Mr. Jack Schenkman 
Dr. Michael Schenkman 
Dr. Joel Schenkman 
Steve Reilly, Esquire 

Rose, Sundstrom & Bentley, LLP 
2548 Blairstone Pines Drive,Tallahassee, Florida 32301 


